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Attached is my decision on the manuscript. 

 

 

Attach Part: 

British Microbiology Research Journal 

Manuscript BMRJ3513, Parasitologycal evaluation of domestic water sources in a rural 

community in Nigeria 

Taking into account the importance of the subject studied, I recommend publication after 

additional editing, following the comment made by reviewer SG_RJ. In particular the 

recommendation to indicate the genus name of Strongyloides spp. rather than attempt to provide 

the species name, which according to the reviewer cannot be accurately distinguished. Regarding 

the hookworms found, the authors should indicate that these may not necessarily be human 

hookworms. 

To my understanding, even if some of the parasites found are animal and not human pathogens, 

the findings indicate that the water are contaminated. 

In terms of the form of publication, in my opinion the manuscript should be published as a short 

communication or a note and does not justify a full paper. 
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